WOKINGHAM COPY.

L,I Q/:' - 26th July, 1945.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to lr, Porster's telephone call on
the 24th instant regerding these vessels, I have to say that
the question of the postponoment of the Screwsheft Surveys
recelved consideration yestorday and it was decided that prov-
ided the wear down of the port shaft >f the "DORA"™ be not -
excessive, the Committee would not Inslst on the shafts being
drawn at this time, ;

It is considered, however, that in the interim
certificates issued by you a statement should appear to the
effect that the screwshafts have not been examined and that
it 1s recommended they be drawn for inspection at the first
opportunity,
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The above decision wes eonveyed tﬁ%&oéﬁﬁi}gﬁ

telephone yesterday.
Yours falthfuwildy, | | i P
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